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Township of Tiny 
Council and Committee of the Whole Meetings Open to Public Attendance 

Change in Meeting Commencement Time 
Effective March 15, 2023 

 
Date: February 17, 2023 
As of March 15, 2023, the Township of Tiny Council and Committee of the Whole 
Meetings will commence at 5:00 p.m. in the Municipal Council Chambers and will be 
open to public attendance.   

We appreciate the public’s patience as the Township strived to provide the technology 
to accommodate in-person and electronic participation in the meetings, while providing 
for continued livestreaming through the Township’s YouTube channel.     

As per the Township’s Procedure By-law, the meetings provide for the electronic 
participation of Council members as stipulated.  Deputations and third-party presenters 
have the option to attend in-person or electronically. 

For more information: 

Sue Walton, Director of Legislative Services/Clerk 
Township of Tiny 
130 Balm Beach Road West 
Tiny, ON L0L 2J0 
T: 705-526-4204 ext. 225 
E: swalton@tiny.ca  
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